
 

NEWSLETTER 
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  Friday 9th September, 2022 

Welcome,  добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  

ยินดีต้อนรบั to our latest Newsletter.   

We hope everyone has had a great Summer break.  It 
has been lovely to welcome everyone back to school 
this week, we would particularly like to welcome our 
new children and their families.  We are looking 
forward sharing all our children’s learning journey 
this year. 
 
Earlier this week an email has been sent to all 
families regarding a password system we are setting 
up for the collection of children after school (please 
check junk email if you haven’t received it).  We 
would be very grateful if you could email details to 
the school office. 
 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be sending 
home a Data Collection Form, which is a summary 
of your personal information along with the Annual 
Outings Indemnity form .  We would be grateful if 
these could completed and returned to school the 
next day.  Thank you 

Educational Visits 

 

In preparation for the Year 6 

residential trip.  Mr Shield would 

like to invite parents of children in 

Year 6 to a short meeting on 

Wednesday 14th September, 2022 at 

3.30 pm.  An email has also been 

sent out to families. 

 

A kit list and Indemnity Form are 

being sent home today with the 

children today.  We would be very 

grateful if the form could be 

returned on Monday.   

 

Everyone at Holy 
Family School and all 
schools within the 
Bishop Hogarth 
Catholic Education 
Trust were 
saddened yesterday 
to hear about the 
death of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
We give thanks to the Lord for her life 
of service to us and our country. 

 

After School Sports Clubs 

We are also pleased to announce the new sports clubs 

starting next week. 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Football Club 

Monday 12/9/22 to Monday 17/10/22 

3.30 pm  to 4.30 pm*  -  £20.00 per child 
 

*At the end of football club, children will need to be 

collected from the playground gate adjacent to Church.   

 

Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Club 

Wednesday 14/9/22 to Wednesday 19/10/22 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm  -  £20.00 per child 

 
Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Club 

Thursday 15/9/22 to Thursday 20/10/22 

3.30 pm to 4.30 pm  -  £20.00 per child 

 
For all sports clubs, children will need PE clothing and 

footwear suitable for outdoors, as sessions will be held  

on the playground or the field. 

 
Places can be booked via Scopay.   If your child 

qualifies for pupil premium and would like to attend, 

please ensure a place is booked by emailing or calling 

the school office as places are limited  

 
Children will not be able to attend unless they are 

registered  Please contact us with any queries. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday this week and next week. 

Noah W Grace T Eliza C India K Charlie P 

     

     

     

     

Term Dates 
 

School closes for half term 

on   

Thursday 20th October  

and reopens on  

Monday 31st October, 2022. 

 

Click the calendar for details of other 

dates. 

 

Wrap Around Care 
 

Our wrap around care clubs have started this week and are available to book via Scopay.  Further details 
below. 
 
Sunrise Breakfast Club 
Our Sunrise Breakfast Club is available each morning, during term time, from 7.45 am to 8.45 am.   The 
cost is £5.00 per child per day and bookings can be made via Scopay.    Places must be reserved in 
advance and bookings will close each Thursday for places the following week.   Please do not turn up 
without booking. 
 

Any pupils that qualify for Pupil Premium funding may be able to access a 
part subsidised place.  Please contact the school office for further details.  
 
IMPORTANT  -  Please be aware that if places are booked and children do 
not attend (apart from sickness absence) payment will still be required in full 
for these sessions.  Please let us know if your child will not be attending!   
 
Sunset After School Club 
The Sunset After School Club is available after school, during term time from 3.30 pm to 5.30 pm.  Each 
day, attendance at the club is split into two sessions.  The first session is from 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm and the 
second session runs from 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm.     
 

The cost for each session is £5.00 per child per day and places can be 
booked via Scopay, where there is the option to book one or two sessions 
each day, as required.    Places must be reserved in advance, however 
bookings will close on a Thursday for places the following week.  
 

Pupil premium funding is not available for the Sunset After School Club, 
therefore charges will apply for all children. 
 
IMPORTANT  -  Please ensure children are collected promptly at the end of their session.  A £5.00 late 
fee will be charged for children who are collected late. 
 

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance will be 
rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars  
are 

 

Year 4 
 

Congratulations!  

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Term-Dates-v150921.pdf


 

Dame Jaccqueline Wilson Book Talk and Questions at The Arc, 
Stockton Arts Centre on Saturday 17th September, 2022 at 11.00 am. 
 
www.arconline.co.uk 
 
Meet one of Britain’s best-loved and well-known children’s authors. 
Perfect for parents who grew up with Tracy Beaker and children who 
are just about to embark on the journey of discovery that 
is Dame Jacqueline Wilson’s books.  Dame Jacqueline will be chatting 
about all her characters as well as introducing her new book Project 
Fairy, which is free with ticket purchases and is published on 
September 15th. She will also be answering questions and copies of the 
books will be signed.   

Here are the children in Reception Class enjoying their first week at school.   
Everyone seems to have had a great time taking part in lots of different activities. 

They all sat and took part in a dough disco to get hand ready for writing.  Next they had their first PE lesson and 
then they listened to the story, Guess How Much I Love You and sent magic hugs to all their families.  

 
A lovely picture of children in 
Year 3, enjoying their first 
day  in Key Stage 2.   
 
Together with children in 
Year 4 they have had a great 
week.   The classes held a 
democratic vote to elect this 
year’s Mini Vinnies, School 
Council and Mini Sports 
Leaders.  They even had their 
very own Polling Station  

 

http://www.arconline.co.uk

